
 

22nd April 2024 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To enrich our Geography topic on Coasts we have arranged a trip to Southport. We will be 
taking part in lots of fun activities and finding out more about human and physical Coastal 
features. During the day the children will be involved in teacher led exploration and 
investigative activities around the Coasts. We have also arranged a visit to Southport Lifeboat 
Station to learn more about the important work the volunteers do here. Your child will need to 
have appropriate clothing for the day. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and travelling by coach to Southport, returning to school in 
time for the end of the day. A contribution of £14 to help cover the costs will be appreciated. 
A Parent Pay item will appear on your account. If we do not receive sufficient contributions 
the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is entitled to free school meals, you are 
entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 
All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish. If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this 
in as usual. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child 
arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will be given one from the spares 
box, as well as a high-vis jacket so they can be easily identified. 
 
Parent volunteers: 
We will need parent helpers per class on the day. If you are able to help please could you fill 
in the form below and we will confirm volunteers as soon as possible.  
 
https://forms.gle/EJFxTLadbMD1Ykhq6  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 2 Team 
 
 

Year 2 Trip to Southport – Thursday 23rd May 
 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/EJFxTLadbMD1Ykhq6

